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March 8, 1968

The Honorable Glenn T. Seaborg
Chairman, Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Dr. Seaborg:

I have received a number of letters from constituents
regarding the nuclear power generating plant which is be-

ing opened by Northern States Power Company at Monticello,
Minnesota.

The writers of the letters are concerned about the
possible risk of exposure to radioactivity caused by radio-
active pollution from waste matters getting into the water
supply.

I would appreciate your appropriate consideration to
this matter and your comments on it.

With begst wishes.
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o Sincerely yours,
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Eugeh® J. McCarthy
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